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Chair and Committee member, I oppose SB1589 due to the impact on loss of use of 

the river.   Towed wake sports are a very inclusive activity and closing this section of 

river will make access to towed water sports more difficult for people who live in the 

area close by the river, Portland and Salem.  The ability to introduce new and diverse 

people to the sport thrives on access to use our waterways safely and responsibly.  

Thank you and please continue to have the State Marine Board Educate, Regulate 

and Enforce the use of the Newburg Pool for everyone not just certain groups. 


